
  
    Beneficial Use of Louisville’s Biosolids 

                             www.louisvillegreen.com 
 

 
 

Louisville and Jefferson County Metropolitan Sewer District 
700 West Liberty Street 

Louisville Kentucky  40203-1911 
502-540-6000 

www.msdlouky.org 
 

 

April 10, 2013 

Dear Louisville Metro Resident: 
 
 
MSD is committed to providing clean, safe waterways to be used by the community for 
recreational purposes and also to be a home for thriving populations of fish and wildlife. As part 
of this commitment, we are continuing with a 19-year comprehensive sewer improvement 
program, Project WIN (Waterway Improvements Now), which will continue through 2024. This 
program is designed to minimize major sources of water pollution by limiting the overloading of 
sewers from excessive rainwater, thereby reducing combined and sanitary sewer overflows. 

 
As a resident living or working near the Ohio River or one of the forks of Beargrass Creek, your 
neighborhood is particularly susceptible to sewer overflows during rain storms. Included with 
this letter, MSD is providing some important information to aid in minimizing the potential risks 
associated with these waterways. We also provided information about how you can improve 
water quality by actions taken in your own home and neighborhood. 
 
We look forward to working with you in continuing efforts to improve our community and the 
quality of our waterways. We can protect and enhance Louisville’s Metro’s waterways to ensure 
they are clean, safe and enjoyable for many generations. 
 
Please call us at (502) 587-0603, or visit us online at www.msdprojectwin.org	
  to learn more about 
Project WIN and how you can become part of the WINning team! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Greg Heitzman 
MSD Executive Director 

 


